
9. COMMUNITY ADVOCATE’S REPORT

The Board received a report on issues arising over the past month. The Community Technical Officer
advised that the results of the Ouruhia Hall survey was 50/50. Sally Thompson advised that the
Residents Association was reluctant to work with the Hall Committee, but that they were planning a
Neighbourhood Week BBQ at the Hall.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


